From: James Garrettson

To: emnrd-parkscomments, EMNRD
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Proposed State Park Fee Changes
Date: Saturday, March 9, 2024 8:04:01 AM

CAUTION: This email originated outside of our organization. Exercise caution prior to clicking on links or opening
attachments.

I am James Garrettson, Owner of About Trout, LLC. I carry 3 guide permits per year on the San Juan River in
Navajo lake state park.

Please consider a parking pass and boat launching fee be included with each guide card to avoid those of us working
the river paying extra for parking and launching our boat. The $500.00 per permit should cover the extra fees.

Best,

James Garrettson
Owner/Operator About Trout
www.abouttrout.com
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